Attachment 1

11-16-2018

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing and Celina Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of resignation as Administrative Maintenance
Supervisor of 39 years with Celina City Schools due to my retirement.
Effective 12-31-2018.

| appreciate the opportunities | have been given. | wish Celina City
Schools success in the future.

Sincerely,

Jerry Fleck \¥ ‘ : J
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